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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA
31 December 1986

From the Private Secretary

Your Secretary of State discussed AIDS publicity with
the Prime Minister this afternoon. It was agreed that your
Secretary of State should seek the maximum media coverage
for an explanation of the background to the nationwide
household distribution of the AIDS leaflet, to coincide
with the beginning of that distribution. It was also agreed
that this would not involve a Ministerial broadcast.

I am copying this only to Nick Gibbons in the Lord
President's Office.

Mark Addison

Tony Laurance Esq
‘Department of Educatien—ané—&eiencei)




